28. SUBCOMMITTEE TO CONSIDER TENDERSFOR THE
NEXT CHRISTCHURCH WASTEWATER TREATMENT

PLANT UPGRADE CONTRACT RR 10665
Officer responsible Author
Waste Manager Mike Bourke, Wastewater M anager

Corporate Plan Output: Liquid Waste Asset |mprovements

The purpose of this report is to seek to have the City Services Committee set up a
subcommittee to assist with the evaluation and recommendation of the tenders for the
next major contract in the Christchurch Wastewater Treatment Plant Upgrade.

Tenders closed on 1 September 1999 for the Christchurch Wastewater Treatment Plant
Solids Contact Tanks and Sludge Processing Facilities Contract (99/2000-06). This
contract, worth in the order of $4M, provides mechanical equipment and facilities for
running the $7.6M Clarifiers (contract let in February this year). This mechanical work
contract for which tenders have just closed will be reported to the October City Services
Committee, and is made up largely of a wide range of equipment supply with some
installation and associated civil works. Due to the range and complexities of the
options for equipment supply, eg trade off between capital costs and long-term
operating costs, it would be very useful to have the full understanding and support of a
subcommittee for input during the tender evaluation and reporting process.

Recommendation:  That a sub-committee be formed to assist with the tender evaluation
and recommendation for the Solids Contact Tanks and Sludge
Processing Facilities Contract tenders.

Chairman’s
Recommendation:  Not seen by Chairman.



